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INTERMAT ASEAN 2020 AND CONCRETE ASIA 2020 RESCHEDULED
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

Bangkok, Thailand, 31 Aug 2020 - With the world facing an extraordinary situation due to
Covid-19 pandemic and safety of stakeholders in mind, IMPACT Exhibition Management, the
organiser of INTERMAT ASEAN 2020 and CONCRETE ASIA 2020, scheduled to take place
from 9th to 11th September 2020, have decided to reschedule the events until further
notice.

The organizers have taken this crucial decision after in-depth consultations with key industry
players, and given the fact that international and regional restrictions are still in place, along
with the mandatory 14 days quarantine requirement, it is almost impossible to hold an
international physical trade exhibition.

Our decision also take into consideration of our key concerns for your safety, and the safety
of your family and colleagues. At this difficult times, let us come together to overcome the
challenges, and emerge stronger.

We would like express our thanks to our exhibitors, visitors, partners and everyone who
participated and supported INTERMAT ASEAN and CONCRETE ASIA. We will continue to
keep everyone informed on any future developments.

Meanwhile, for further details or enquiries, please contact Ms. Watinee Saithong at e-mail
watinees@impact.co.th or call on Tel: +66 (0) 2833 5315, or Ms. Peerayaphan Pongsanam at
e-mail peerayaphanp@impact.co.th or call on Tel: +66 (0) 2833 5126.

Yours sincerely,
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Watinee Saithong
Project Manager
IMPACT Exhibition Management Co.,Ltd



